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    ==Committee Requested== 
      Committee: Other Advisory/Sub-Committee 
      Specify which Advisory/Sub-Committee: Truck Routes Sub Committee 
 
 
    ==Requestor Information== 
      Name of Individual: Lucas Greig 
      Name of Organization: 
 
      Contact Number:  
      Email Address:  
      Mailing Address: 
       
 
      Reason(s) for delegation request: Very disappointed with the 
      suggestion to have Wellington Ave and Victoria Ave continue as 
      full time truck routes. This proposition is disrespectful to 
      residents along this corridor and betrays a a bias in favour of 
      the truck industry at the expense of the neighbourhoods quality 
      of life. I implore that you reconsider this route and to at least 
      allow us the privilege or rest between 7 PM and 7 AM without the 
      bombardment of noise caused by speeding trucks. 
       
      Will you be requesting funds from the City? No 
      Will you be submitting a formal presentation? No 
 


